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Good morning esteemed a Legislators.  

 

With so many other important issues the Legislature has to deal with, this is a bill that 

has little place or purpose in the Oregon legislative agenda.   

 

Most vehicles on a racetrack are already running unleaded fuel, however there are a 

few classes of engines such as antique vehicles from the 1920s that require leaded 

fuel.  These vehicles rarely get on the track, and when they do it's a pleasure for the 

public to see the historical changes in automobile racing over the last century. These 

infrequent and yet enriching experiences are just one of the threads in the fabric of a 

well-lived life, and the small amount of exhaust released during the 20 minute races 

is the material to the environment or People's health.  

 

Accordingly this bill solves no problem that it currently exists, it wastes the 

legislature's time and even considering it, and is a misguided attempt by a few 

uninformed people to change something that is not an issue.  

 

Please oppose this bill and drop it from the Oregon legislative agenda.  

 

Thank you 

 

 


